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FRANK G. ZARB 
60 Tiffany Road 


Laurel Hollow. New York 11771 


August 11, 2009 

Mr. David Horrock 
Supervisory Archivist 
Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library 
1000 Beal A venue 
Ann Arbor, MI 48109 

Dear David: 

Congressman John Dingell and I were adversaries during 
the development of energy policy. He was opposed to price de­
regulation and we were vigorously in favor of it. We had some 
very difficult times during numerous hearings that the text 
exchange indicates. While our relationshi was adversarial, it was 
also respectable and we ended the process s friends. 

Digitized from Box 5 of the Frank Zarb Papers at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library
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THE ADMINISTRATOR ~ 
, t-.FEDERAL ENERGY ADM1NISTRATION I ' 

WASHINGTON. D.C. 20461 d 
r 

August 13, 1976 

.. 

Honorable John Dingell 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

~ar John: 

I'll be out of town for the better part of this 
nnnth. Before leaving I just wanted you to kno.., 
that I really appreciate working with a legislator 
who truly works in the best interest of the country. 

You and I have had our differences and probably 
will in the future since you will fight as hard 
for your views as I will for mine, but when all 
is said and done it is just nice to work t'lith 
SaIJeOne you respect and trust. 

Have a good August. 

f 
. . , C. 



J OHN D. DINGELL 
16TH DISTRICT, MICHIGAN 

WASHINGTON OFFICE; 

RooM 2 210. R oI\YPURN HOUSE OFFICE BuiLD ING 

W -'SHLNGTON, D .C. 20515 

(202) 225-4071 

D ISTRICT OFFICE; 

491 7 ScHAEFER ROAD 

DEA~RN. MICHIGAN 48126 

(313) 846-1276 

QCongrt~$j of tbt Wnittb ~tatt~ 
;,r,OU5t of ~tpt't5tntatibt~ 

Dlasbfngton, D.Qt. 20515 

August 26, 1976 

The Honorable Frank G. Zarb 
Administrator 
Federal Energy Administration 
Washington, D. C. 20461 

Dear Frank: 

COMMITTEES : 

INTERSTATE AND FOREIGN 
COMMERCE 

CHAIRMAN. SUBCOMMITTEE ON 
ENERGY AND POWER 

SMALL BUSINESS 

CHAIRMAN. SUBCOMMITTEE ON 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT 

MERCHANT MARINE AND FISHERIES 

MIGRATORY BIRD 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Your kind letter of August 13 has been received. 

1 cherish your friendship and rejoice in the fine 
relationship which we have shared through difficult times and 
in the settling of angry and bitter controversies. 

You have been an outstanding public servant and a 
good friend for whom I have the greatest respect and affection. 
I am delighted that we have had an opportunity to know each 
other and work together. The association with you has been one 
of the genuine pleasures and warm memories that I will carry 
with me from this very difficult last year and a half. 

History will record that our friendship and joint 
efforts have been a remarkable success in the public interest, 
and I believe we both can be proud of our joint a~complishments. 

With all good wishes, 

N 
Postage paid 

Sincerely, 

John D. Dingell 
Member of Congress 

THIS STATIONERY PRINTED ON PAPER MADE WITH RECYCLED FIBERS 
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